
 
 
 

 

PRICING BULLETIN         April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
The escalation of raw material and transportation costs continues, impacting many of 
Marlite’s staple offerings.  Therefore, we must issue another price increase for the 
following products: 
 

• Standard Marlite FRP Panels     5½% 
o Pebbled, Smooth Panels 
o Class “A” and Class “C” Fire-ratings 

 

• Marlite PVC Trim Molding     7% 
o All Profiles 

 

• Marlite Aluminum Trim Molding    7% 
o All Profiles  

 

• Marlite Corner Guards & Base Molding   7% 
 
The new prices are effective on Monday May 2, 2022. Existing prices are effective on all 
orders of typical volume placed on or before Friday April 29, 2022, and shipped within 
normal lead times.     
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Marlite 
Dover, OH 
 


